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Welcome 

Welcome back 'Lilies'. We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and a bit 

of time to relax too. As much as we loved creating Christmas cards for our 

shop, being a glitter free zone will be welcomed by all, including our 

cleaning team! This half term we begin a deep dive into our first area of 

industry- the creative sector, covering design, art, construction and more. 

  

This term our enterprise project 

is… 

Healthy staff breakfasts and an 

early visit from cupid for a 

valentines surprise. 

Key Class information 

Monday- Performing arts 

Tuesday/ Wednesday- Cooking sessions  

Wednesday/Thursday- Forest School 

We ask for a voluntary contribution of to support our 

cooking and life skill sessions. This can be sent in 

weekly (£1.50) or at the beginning of the term (£7.50). 

Please send money in a named envelope. 

  

  

Curriculum 

This half term pupils begin their deep dive into the 

world of creative arts. Our pupils will meet an artist, 

explore photography, flower arranging, construction 

and much more. Pupils will begin a new three part OCR 

unit developing their creative skills and exploring 

different art forms. 

Our core studies continue to develop our 

communication, functional literacy and numeracy. In 

numeracy we continue to build upon our money 

knowledge and also look at measure. Our theme in 

PSHE this term is kindness and celebrating differences. 

Last half term our new bathroom was finally installed, 

completing our independence room set up. This will 

enable our pupils to develop a fully rounded set of 

independent living skills required to support 

independent living. The room has proven a real hit 

with the pupils and we are thrilled to hear that some 

of the new skills are being seen and used within homes 

too. 

Our weekly sessions of food and nutrition, performing 

arts and forest school continue and link closely with 

our creative theme. Warm clothing and suitable 

footwear will be required this half term. 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it every day 

but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to Tapestry as this provides 

us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

 
     Jess              Maureen       Sheila           Lucie Matt   

 
           Joe               Mimi       Florence 

Whole School Diary Dates 

11/01/2023 Panathlon – Daffodil Class 
19/01/2023 Sensory OT Coffee Morning with Jo Judge 
02/02/2023 Sensory OT Coffee Morning with Jo Judge 
10/02/2023 End of Term 
20/02/2023 Start of Term 
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